
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 4 

Spring 1 2025 
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Dates for your diary 
Monday 3rd February 

Nursery AM parents to join us to decorate wood 
slices @11am 

Tuesday 4th February 
Travelling petting farm visiting Nursery 

Year 1 school visit  
Reception parents to decorate wood slices @ 

3.15pm 

Friday 7th February 
Number Day- remember your costume & 

sponsorship 
Nursery PM/Full day parents to join us to 

decorate wood slices @ 2.45pm 

Thursday 13th February 
Valentine’s Disco 

Tuesday 25th February 
Reception writing café @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 26th February 
Nursery writing café @ 1.30pm 

Friday 28th February  
Children to wear non-uniform 

Monday 3rd March 
Year 1 writing café @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 5th March 
Year 2 writing café @ 1.30pm 

Friday 7th March 
World Book day 
Bingo @ 7pm 

Spring term parent evenings: 
Thursday 13th March 

3.30-6pm 
Thursday 27th March 

3.30-5.30pm 

Monday 19th March  
Year 1 visit to Blickling Hall 

Wednesday 2nd April  
Easter service @ 9:15am 

 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                         Pearl Class-    94.4% 

                         Ruby Class-    94.29%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                       Diamond Class- 92.61%  

                       Sapphire Class-  85% 

                       Emerald Class-   94.23% 

                        Topaz Class-     93.6% 

 Our school target is 95%. We strive to meet this next week and 

need your support with this.  

 

 

             Headteacher award:                         

Nursery: Erin 

Reception: India and Scarlett 

Year 1: Aria and Miyah 

Year 2: Layla-Mai and Erica-Rose 

Staff: Mrs S.Smith and Mrs Caffyn 

Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week: Topaz 

Special shout out to…Riley.G, Erin, Harrie and Davina. 

 

Reception class were excited to meet a dog this week. 

This links to the text that they are currently 

learningabout:‘Oh no, George!’ 

 
  

Parking: 

Please can we remind you again- parking is not 

permitted on washbridge. Think of the safety of our 

children. Parking is available in the town centre, 

Cherry tree carpark, council car park near the 

meeting point.  

 

Thank you to all of the Gemstones staff for a super 

evening at the movie night. Thank you to all the 

families that have supported this event too. 


